

Conservation Commission
Milfoil Committee

For Wednesday, September 24, 2014 @ 8:30 AM @ PSB Training Room

Agenda:

New Business:

- Finances
- Year-end budget review to present to BOS
- More \$ from trust fund needed?
- Start Budget for next year
- Any comments on Sept. treatment
- Water use restrictions removed/posted on website?
- Start year-end reports
- Plans for year end harvesting

Action Items:

A17: Scott will work with Amy to get Harilla and Balmoral ramps posted with the state milfoil warnings. Update: The signs have arrived. Ongoing.

A21: Karin will discuss further with Amy, in order to have a program in shallow water for harvesting. Status: ongoing

A22: Paul D. will ask Amy if trimming the tops is a good idea, as well as if the plants spread by root.

A23: Paul A. will send Ginny a request for more volunteers for lake hosts to be sent out to her "interest list" distribution list. Status: postponed

A24: Markers: for next time we make them, Karin will take a look at the getting the materials cheaper, likely in the winter.

A26: Scott will start a list of ramps and whether there are signs at them.

A27: Karin to ask Carter if it is necessary to ask the Selectboard to approve a within - budget change in the number of handpicking days, and if it is then Carter can present to the Selectboard.